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BY EMAIL 

December 16, 2022 

Vanessa Innis 
Manager, Strategic Applications – Rate Rebasing
Enbridge Gas Inc. 
P. O. Box 2001 
50 Keil Drive North 
Chatham, ON N7M 5M1 
EGIRegulatoryproceedings@enbridge.com  
 
Dear: Ms. Innis: 

Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) 
2024 Rebasing Application 
OEB File Number: EB-2022-0200 

This letter is in response to the evidence by filed by Enbridge Gas on November 30, 
2022, in support of it’s 2024 Rebasing application.  

On October 31, 2022, Enbridge Gas filed the first part of its 2024 Rebasing application 
and advisd the OEB that it would be filing the second part of its application on 
November 30, 2022.  

The October 31 filing included the majority of the evidence in relation to the revenue 
requirement elements of the application and the Incentive Rate-setting Mechanism 
proposal. Enbridge Gas indicated that the November 30 filing would include evidence 
on cost allocation and rate design.  

On November 14, 2022 the OEB issued a letter informing Enbridge Gas that it had 
commenced its review of Enbridge Gas’s application and issued a Notice of Hearing in 
relation to the application. The OEB also informed Enbridge Gas that if the balance of 
the evidence was not filed by November 30, 2022, the OEB may not be able to continue 
processing the application and could place Enbridge Gas’s application in abeyance.  

The balance of the application was filed on November 30, 2022 and it included evidence 
on cost allocation and rate design. The OEB has reviewed the evidence that was filed 
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on November 30, 2022 and will continue processing Enbridge Gas’s application.  

In addition, Enbridge Gas has confirmed that its application does not include any 
personal information (as that phrase is defined in the Freedom of Information and 
Protection of Privacy Act) that has not otherwise been redacted.  Enbridge Gas is 
reminded that it is responsible for ensuring that the documents it files with the OEB, 
such as its evidence, responses to interrogatories and any other supporting 
documentation, do not include personal information, unless filed in accordance with rule 
9A of the OEB’s Rules of Practice and Procedure. 
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to Case Manager, Khalil Viraney, 
Senior Advisor at 416-440-7729 or Khalil.Viraney@oeb.ca. 

Yours truly, 

 
 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 

c:  David Stevens & Dennis M. O’Leary, Aird & Berlis LLP  
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